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NEW INFORMATION 

In compliance with the extension of D.C. Mayor Muriel Bowser’s stay-at-home order announced Wednesday, all 
University gatherings and events are canceled until at least May 15.  Additional information on operational and 
academic continuity can be found at myUDC.   

At least two people recently present on the Van Ness campus have tested positive for COVID-19.  All essential 
employees and individuals with Cabinet-level approval to University facilities are reminded to practice the highest 
levels of care and concern to protect themselves from exposure to COVID-19. This includes social distancing, wearing 
a face covering, and frequently washing hands. For resources and more information on the District of Columbia 
Government’s response to coronavirus (COVID-19), please visit coronavirus.dc.gov. 

REMINDERS 

All Campus Facilities are Closed 
• Individuals working on campus are RESTRICTED. Only “essential” employees will have access.
• All employees MUST have Cabinet-level permission for temporary campus access.
• All employees MUST “check-in” with Public Safety upon arrival and departure via the LiveSafe app.
• All individuals on University properties should wear their ID.

Student/Faculty 
• Senior grade reporting deadline is April 28
• Registration for online summer session courses is underway. Register here | New students apply here.

Talent Management 
Microsoft “Office Hour” Teams Training is offered every Friday through May 8. 

Health: 
Students who suspect they are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 should call Health Services, at 202.274.5030. 
Employees reporting illness should contact Risk Management, at 202.274.7482.  

Remember: SANITIZE, SOCIAL DISTANCE, STAY AT HOME 

Ronald Mason, Jr. 

https://coronavirus.dc.gov/release/mayor-bowser-extends-public-health-emergency-stay-home-order-and-closure-non-essential
https://coronavirus.dc.gov/
https://bit.ly/UDC-LiveSafe
https://my.udc.edu/group/mycampus/coronavirus-information/academic-continuity
https://my.udc.edu/group/mycampus/student
https://www.udc.edu/apply/
http://docs.udc.edu/coo/UDC-MS-Teams-Office-Hours-memo_4-8-20.pdf
https://coronavirus.dc.gov/page/covid-19-faqs



